00 new appointment info

What can you expect from us?

We will be providing a sanitary space, as always.
Only half of our stations will be used, with spacing over 6 feet in between.
We will only allow one stylist to work with one client at a time.
Each client will be draped in a new cape.
We will be wearing masks during the duration of your service.

We will be extending the length of appointments to ensure we have enough time for your services
and enough time for sanitation between each guest.

We will not be serving beverages, but feel free to bring your own!

For the time being, we will not be offering blow dry services (with the exception of limited drying to
check for color, and bang trims).

We will only be scheduling appointments for clients 12 years and older who can come into the salon
without the accompaniment of a legal guardian.

If we feel sick, we will reschedule.
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What do we need from you?

Cash payments will not be accepted at this time, so please come prepared to pay by credit card,
Venmo, or Zelle.

Please do not bring any guests or pets to your appointment

Please arrive to your appointment on time and allow extra time to find parking. If you are more than
15 mins late, you will either be rescheduled or agree to a lesser service.

Once you are parked, please text or call us from your car. We will inform you when your stylist is
ready and they will meet you at the front door.

We will not be providing masks. Please bring your own (one that wraps around your ears, not over
your head, as we will be asking that you keep it on for the entirety of your service).

Please bring only essential items into the salon. We ask that you leave all large purses, backpacks,
briefcases, as well as food, in your car and/or outside of the salon.

Upon entering the salon, we ask that you allow us to take your temperature and that you wash or
sanitize your hands at designated stations.

We request that you work with us to maintain social distancing by remaining with your stylist, at
their station, or beneath the dryer while in the salon.

Please come prepared to put on a cap or smock. All dressing rooms will be closed at this time.

We all have a lot to catch up on, but we ask that you refrain from talking while at the shampoo bowl
to ensure the safety of both yourself and your stylist.

If you feel sick or have felt sick in the last 14 days, please reschedule.

We recognize that this is a strange time for everyone, and we

appreciate your cooperation and patience as we do everything

we can to provide you the highest quality service in the safest
possible way. We can’t wait to welcome you back into the salon!



